
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

OFFICE OF COMMISSION ER 
JAMES H. QU ELLO 

WASHINGTON. D.C. l055. 

July 18, 1979 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Dan Huber did an outstanding job as my legal intern 
from June through September 1978 during a very challenging and 
unusual period in this office. My longtime legal assistant took 
a three-month leave of absence that summer--this gave Dan 
an unusual opportunity to act as the legal as sistant to this office 
during that period. 

H.e filled a great void with surprising effectiveness. 
He thoroughly researched all Commission agenda items. He was 
bright, quick and exercised excellent judgment. His recommenda­
tions were practical and professional. I believe he is an outstanding 
prospect for a communications law firm. 

lid be pleased to discuss his qualifications personally 
with any interested party. 

Sincerely, 


